
 

January 9th, 2021 

 

Dear Mullica Township Community, 

 

I wanted to let the community know that I have sadly learned of the passing of 

Committee Member, Former Mayor, Jim Brown.  Jim was a dedicated public 

servant to this community for many years and will be missed by many.  

I send out Deepest Condolences and Prayers to the Brown Family on behalf of 

Mullica Township and the Mullica Township Committee. 

 

 

With Deepest Sympathy, 

Mayor Kristi Hanselmann 


